
Re: C-2020-3015252 

Date: 1-20-2020 

Super Mover Bros LLC. 

 

This is in response to the notice we received due to failure to maintain evidence of insurance on file with 

the Commission.  Super Mover Bros was in contact with Eber & Associates Insurance Services on 

establishing insurance with a new company after switching from Progressive.  Details were finalized 12-

21-2019, payment was made and I was assured that proper filings with the PUC would be done that 

afternoon.  They were fully aware that the PUC deadline was 1-3-2020.  I followed up with the insurance 

agent on 1-6-2020 and he confirmed that the filing was done.  After receiving this complain from the 

PUC I questioned the dates of the filing and viewed online that the PUC didn’t receive it until 1-6-2020.  

The insurance agent was investigating the situation and found that the filings of proof of insurance were 

not efiled as he thought they would be, instead they were mailed which is what caused the delay.  The 

insurance effective date was 1-1-2020.  The insurance agent has since verified with the PUC that the 

authority is active but we must still file a response to this notice. We also have received the notice from 

the PUC that the suspension has been removed and we have authority to operate. 

 

Adrian Cardenas/owner 

724-971-0199 

 

 


